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The ULC Staff Development Fund is designed to support the professional development of Senior Language Tutors and Language Tutors. At the same time academic staff are invited to apply to the fund for costs associated with developments in their teaching activities.

The principle of entitlement to funding from the ULC Staff Development Fund needs to be embedded in the annual Performance and Development Review (PDR) process.  Individuals wishing to seek support from the Fund must, therefore, demonstrate that the activity is coherent with their current role and within targets identified for their development through the process of personal review.  The support of the individual’s line manager will therefore be a pre-requisite.

The following principles are proposed for the award of funds in 2013/14:

(a) All applications should normally be made to support staff development training to be undertaken during the academic year, 2013/2014.
(b) Normally no more than one major event per individual per year.

(c) Priority will be given to those individuals presenting papers or running workshops.
(d) Applicants will be expected to demonstrate how the activity will enhance their own practice and/or the activities of the ULC and to demonstrate how the knowledge, skills and/or materials can be disseminated to other colleagues.
(e) You may be asked to feedback to colleagues on relevant points e.g. at staff meetings
(f) Allowable activities will include:  enrolment on relevant educational, training and development courses; attendance at relevant conferences or workshops.

(g) Where staff have been invited to give a paper/make a presentation, run a workshop or attend as a representative of a staff group as requested by the line manager.

(h) Allowable travel expenses are defined as including:  travel from city to city by rail or air and local travel within cities (not taxis where this is avoidable); conference/workshop fees; reasonably incurred accommodation costs. Subsistence is not normally included.  

Procedure for Application

Staff are invited to apply for a Staff Development Award at any time of year.  However, it should be noted that funds are limited so that applications made early in the academic year are advised.  Candidates are required to complete the attached application form and submit it to Michelle Fenlon, ULC Admin Officer, University Language Centre. (michelle.fenlon@manchester.ac.uk)
N.B. Please do not book onto conference etc. or arrange your travel prior to your application. If you are successful in receiving an award, you will be notified in writing which will include details on how the money will be released.
